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 This is a great opportunity to celebrate and
learn more about American Sign Language. 



On this day in 1817, the American School

for the Deaf (ASD) opened in Hartford,
Connecticut. There, teachers and students

worked together, and by intermingling
Native American Signs, French Sign

Language, and even Martha’s Vineyard
Sign Language, American Sign Language

(ASL) was born. 

Download and use this
Deaf-Friendly flyer to
show your support for

Deaf-Friendly places in
your community.



Click the image. 

Tips to Protect Your Hearing





Turn it down! 
Be aware of the volume of your music, iPod, etc.  If others
can hear through your headphones, the volume is too loud.



Wear hearing protection! 

Loud activities such as mowing, using power tools, and
indoor sporting events can permanently damage your inner

hair cells, causing hearing loss. 


